
Welcome to 
Year 3!



Staff in our 
class

Miss Smith Miss Engler Mr Blair (am)  Miss Herascu (pm) 



Our topic is Ancient Egypt
Early on this term we will focus on the children’s well-being; settling the
children back into school life, spending time with their friends and ensuring
they feel safe and secure in school. We will also find out what gaps children
have in their learning and address these throughout the year.



Homework We will 
increasingly use 

Google 
Classroom to 
set homework 

each week.

The children will 
start using Atom 
for their 
homework which 
will be set 
through google 
classroom



Homework
KS2 Homework continued….



Times Tables Badges

The last week of every half term there will 
be a recap test to make sure that children 
have remembered previous times tables 
they have learnt. 
Children will need to get full marks on this 
test before they can continue. 
For example children working towards their 
silver badge will get tested on the 2, 5 & 10 
times tables to make sure they haven’t 
forgotten them. 



General Information

• Attendance at school is once again mandatory.

• Illness – Please ring the office first thing in the morning.

• Check the weekly newsletter that is uploaded onto the school's 
website and check children’s bags daily for any other 
correspondence.  

• Medical needs – Please keep the school updated through the year,
especially if there have been any changes over the summer.

• Please inform us or the office if someone else is collecting your child.

• Please complete a ‘request for leave’ form if your child needs any 
time off school.



Correct School Uniform

❖No jewellery except for a watch and stud earrings.

❖No nail varnish



PE Uniform –Tuesday and Thursday 

Children will need to come to school in their PE kits and 
will wear it for the whole day.

- No tights for PE!
- Please label all items of uniform, including shoes and coats.



Snacks and Lunchtime
• Healthy snacks for play time - no crisps, chocolate, nuts or sesame 

seeds. Please be aware of cereal bars that may contain nuts; we have 
several children in school who are highly allergic.

• Children should bring a water bottle to school as there is no access to 
water fountains at the moment.

• Please read our ‘Packed Lunch and Food in School Policy’, which is on 
our school website under ‘Our School’ and ‘Policies’



If there is a concern…
• Children can use the ‘Worry Box’, ‘Circle Time’ or ‘Let’s Talk’ 

with Mrs Watkins.  Parents can also contact Mrs Watkins via 
email: wellbeing@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk

• Parents/Carers- please arrange an appointment to see the class 
teacher by contacting the school office

• If you are unhappy with how the class teacher has dealt with a 
matter, please see the Key Stage Leader:

- Years 1, 2 and 3 - Miss Dilley

• They next port of call is the senior leadership team: Mr 
Edwards and Miss Roscoe



Regular Giving

• As in other sectors across the country, the current financial 
landscape is a challenging one for schools and particularly so for 
a small school like Emmanuel. This leaves us with less money to 
be able to pay for all the specialist services which we have been 
historically able to provide at Emmanuel.

How can you help?

1. Volunteer for the PFE

2. Make a monthly donation

3. Make a one-off donation

4. Gift matching

Please do take a copy of the fundraising letter with you today.



Questions?


